From: Lauren Player on behalf of Easements&Development
<Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 29 November 2019 3:47 PM

To: Tatsiana Bandaruk

Cc: Easements&Development

Subject: 2019-525 Bonshaw Solar Farm (SSD-9438) - Request for Advice on EIS
Hi Tatiana,

TG Ref: 2019-525
RE: Bonshaw Solar Farm (SSD-9438)- Request for Advice on EIS

TG Asset: Armidale to Texas 330kV TL (QLD INTR) — Feeder 8L and 8M - structure span 112 to 124

Thankyou for referring to TransGrid for review.
Please be advised of the following comments:
e The EIS states that the grid connection would be obtained separately, in accordance with Part 5 of the EP&A
Act 1979.
TransGrid will not be seeking approval for any grid connection works.
It is the responsibility of the proponent to ensure that all works associated with their project including all
grid connection works, are included in the development approval for the overall Solar Farm project.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our team.

Kind regards,

Lauren Player
Enquiry Services Coordinator | Network Planning and Operations

TransGrid | 200 OIld Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766
T: (02) 9620 0297

wW: www.transgrid.com.au




